
 

RAC GYM AND
LINN GYM CLOSED

Linn Gym will close on Monday, July 31st to allow for the installation of a new
divider curtain and will re-open on Friday, August 25th. 

All construction work is to be completed by August 25th. 

CAGE GYM CLOSED 
PERMANENTLY

LINN GYM
 CLOSED

The RAC and Linn Gym will close
on Monday, May 8th for floor 
maitenance and will re-open on 
Sunday, May 26th.  

This space will become the home of Mason Men’s and Women’s Basketball 
practice facility and will no longer be available to Mason Rec members. 
Renovations to the cardio gallery include moving treadmills to the other side 
and enclosing this space for additional  classroom / activity space. Team locker 
rooms will be converted into storage rooms. 

MAY 8–MAY 26

JULY 31–AUGUST 25

JUNE 1ST

These changes and improvements will still allow Mason Rec to provide
 programs and services our members have come to expect. 

For more information please visit: recreation.gmu.edu 

CHANGES ARE HAPPENING 
AT THE RAC

So please excuse the mess!


